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Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Room 5-A225 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:   Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material issued on behalf of Micronesian Telecommunications 
Corporation “MTC”, bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 (Access Service) is sent to you for filing in 
compliance with the Communications Act of 1934, as amended and is made on a streamline basis 
on 15 days notice.  This material consists of tariff pages to become effective December 1, 2005 
and consists of tariff pages as indicated on the following checksheets: 
 

Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Facilities for Interstate Access Original Check Sheet Page 1 
       
       
This filing introduces original Tariff FCC No. 1 – Facilities for Interstate Access.  All services, 
rates, terms contained in these tariffs were originally included in Verizon Telephone Companies 
Tariffs FCC No. 14 and 21, respectively.  Pursuant to Special Permission No.05-057, this filing 
incorporates only those changes necessary to issue the tariffs under the name of Micronesian 
Telecommunications Corporation.  Attached to his letter is an index mapping the new section 
numbering in the MTC tariffs to the corresponding section numbering from the Verizon tariffs.   
 
No changes to rates, terms or conditions are implemented with this filing, therefore no cost 
support is applicable. 
 
In accordance with the Commission's filing requirements, a credit card payment to the Federal 
Communications Commission in the amount of $720.00 has been submitted on F.C.C. Form 159, 
along with the original of this transmittal letter, to Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. 
 
Petitions pertaining to this filing may be served by facsimile to: 
 
 Timothy J. Cooney 

Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP 
202-383-3361 (direct dial) 
202-783-5851 (fax)  
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All correspondence and inquiries concerning this transmittal should be addressed to Larry Knecht 
at 670-682-2600, P.O. Box 500306, Saipan, MP 96950. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Larry Knecht  
Chief Financial Officer 
  
  
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Chief, Pricing Policy Division (labeled Public Reference Copy) 
 Timothy J. Cooney, Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP 
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